
Knights Corner
November 3, 2024

St. Charles Council #2084

Next weekend we will be handing out bags for the Food for Families drive we do each
year.  Please take one if you are able and bring it back with some of the various food
items listed.  We donate this to the local food pantries and use it in part to build the
Thanksgiving meal baskets we share with the needy in our community.  We will also
hand out the small bags with a list attached for emergency food bags for the homeless. 
I’m always blown away by the support we receive and I know the pantries are always
very appreciative.

Last year I had the privilege of delivering a few Thanksgiving meal baskets here in town. 
One of the women my family and I delivered to was so excited because she was very
proud her adult children were coming home to visit for the holiday but she hadn’t known
what she  was going to make for them.  We had one extra basket that someone hadn’t
taken and she proudly walked us right over to a neighbor couple who she knew could use
it too.  We get to see the smiling faces, but it’s all of you who made it possible and who
they really want to thank.  Thank you.

For some of you in the past a donation has been easier to provide than shopping for food,
and we are of course grateful for that as well.  Any funds donated during the food drive
not used in the purchase of food for the Thanksgiving or Christmas baskets will be
distributed to the food pantries and/or the Good Samaritan fund depending on need.

Kevin Norton
Grand Knight
St. Charles Council 2084
(616) 916-0143


